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2021 Lockdown

Due to the latest lockdown, for now until 30% July, the schools are back to online learning for
all children other than those whose parents are essential workers. In line with this, Bosco
BASC are open for all those children of essential workers who are still attending school.
Due to the school ruling that no parents or visitors are allowed to enter school grounds, we
have once again implemented signing in/out outside the front door to the centre.
e Please respect our instructions of one family through the gate at a time in line with
the social distancing protocols in place.
e Our QR code is on the gate and the sign on table for you to check in when you drop
off and collect your children.
e Please also wear a mask when dropping off and picking up your children.
e |[f there is no staff member at the door, please ring the phone number and we will
send your child out to you as soon as possible.
e Staff at BASC are wearing masks in all indoor areas.
e Breakfast and afternoon tea are still being served at the Centre



